St. Luke’s Nursery School
OCTOBER 2022 NEWSHEET
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Dear Parents,
Our News Sheet helps us keep you informed about what your child is doing in the Nursery, so that you will be able to talk to your child about school in a positive, informed way.

The month of September was our settling-in period and we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your co-operation and patience in settling your children.   We must urge you to continue to work with us and to come for your child at the time set by the teacher.

THEMES:

Our second theme in the Nursery school is “Halloween/Autumn”.  The children will be given many opportunities to develop their awareness of the world around them.  We hope to:

· Develop the children’s vocabulary, e.g., trees/leaves, berries, seeds, pumpkins, hedgehogs, fireworks, witches, cats, bats, cauldrons, spiders; naming various fruits and vegetables.  This language work will be done through all our stories, songs, rhymes, displays, games and conversations.

· We will continue to develop the children’s confidence and independence, encouraging co-operative play, sharing and taking turns.

· We will develop their observational skills looking for colour, shape and size in the environment.  The focus colour for the month of October is BLACK.  

· The Nursery rhymes that we will focus on in October are:  Incy Wincy Spider, Little Miss Muffet and Hickory Dickory Dock.

We will also be introducing a number of new songs and poems which will be available for any parent who would like them.  


SCHOOL DINNERS:

School dinners started on Monday, 3rd October  
Children who are well settled will be in for 4½  hours from the week of Monday 10th – 5 hours if attending Breakfast Club.
SPEECH AND LANGUAGE THERAPIST / SPEECH AND LANGUAGE SUPPORT WORKER:

All those children attending Speech and Language Therapy in the community should link with class teacher so that staff can support community work.  Any concerns – class teacher can help make a referral.

For the mid-term break the Nursery School will be closed from:

Monday, 31st to Friday, 4th October inclusive
We reopen on Monday, 7th November at the usual time.

Enjoy the Halloween break.
CATHY CASSIDY (Mrs)
Principal.
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You are asked to put your child’s:


Breakfast Club Money


Dinner Money and


Parental Contribution Money


in an envelope (used or otherwise) with your child’s name on it.





Please give to 


Mrs. Hanna on Monday mornings





If you wish to receive a monthly bill please let


Mrs. Hanna know.








CHILD PROTECTION:





Designated Teacher for Child Protection is:


Mrs. Cathy Cassidy





Deputy Designated Teacher for child Protection is:


Mrs. Eimear Doherty





REMEMBER:


To check seesaw app for updates





The cost per dinner is £2.50, i.e., £12.50 per week.  


Unfortunately, those parents who have not received word from the Education Authority authorising free meals will have to pay for their child’s meals.


Dinner Money has to be paid on 


Monday mornings.








URGENT:  Only staff cars are allowed in the front Car Park.  This is for the safety of ALL the children who attend or are visiting St. Luke’s Nursery School.





Please Note: Taxis are not permitted to enter the Car Park.





HOLIDAYS for school year 2021 – 2022





October:		31st to 4th inclusive      


December:		23rd to 30th inclusive


January:		2nd to 4th inclusive


February:		13th to 17th inclusive


March:		16th and 17th 


April:		7th to14th inclusive


May:			1st , 29th, 30th and 31st 


June:			1st and 2nd    





Please only bring bags to school if necessary








